
 Greetings in the precious name of our Lord Jesus Christ,                                            

    We pray that in this world of turmoil you are experiencing the peace that only 

Christ can give. Recently a friend shared some encouraging words with us. She 

mentioned she once heard a sermon titled, “Resting on Certainties”.  In this 

world with so many uncertainties there are some things we can be sure of. We 

know of a certainty that GOD IS FAITHFUL, and that HE CARES about what we 

are going through. I am thankful that in uncertain times we can be encouraged 

by the Word of God. Hebrews 6 tells us that we have an anchor that is sure and 

steadfast. Christ is that anchor we can hold on to in these troublesome times. 

    In February Reitha and the girls made Valentine 
cookies. We went to a nearby neighborhood and gave 
them out along with some tracts. We are thankful for 
those we were able to witness to as well as invite 
them to church. Several were appreciative that we 
came.  

    Reiawna has been taking piano lessons for 3 years 
now and has learned several songs. The Lord opened 

a door for her and Sharei to 
minister in a nursing home. The residents expressed their gratitude for 
them coming and seemed to really enjoy the Gospel songs they sung. 
One lady pointed to her heart and said, “it gets you right here!” We 
are thankful for these opportunities we had to share the love of Christ. 

 

     In our last newsletter we mentioned that we had purchased      
another truck and had to have it repaired. Unfortunately, there 
were other issues with it, and we were advised by a mechanic 
that it would not be worth putting the money into repairing it. 
We have sold that truck and are currently looking for another 
one. 

     We want to say thank you to Brother Michael Johnson and  
Trinity Holiness Tabernacle in Goshen, IN for loaning us their church van. Because of their 
kindness we have been able to continue itinerating. Please continue to help us pray that 
New Zealand opens their borders soon. 
   Once again we want to say thank you for your love, prayers, and financial support for this 
ministry! May the Lord abundantly bless you for your kindness! 

Ministry Opportunities 

To contact us: 

Life Radio Missions 
P. O. Box 504 
Neosho, MO 64850 
tshawn100@hotmail.com 
Paypal link: paypal.me/liferadiomissions 

God bless, 
The McDaniel Family  
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